














































REVISED
Vision Statement

(Shortly after Doug Barry took the reins)

The Los Angeles Fire Department continues to strive toward recognition as a world-class provider 
of all-risk emergency service. Accomplishing this goal in the midst of current global challenges such 
as terrorism, natural disaster, epidemic, flood or fire – and with an increasingly diverse workforce –
demands courageous and innovative approaches that exceed the limits of current practices.

The Department is committed to meeting these challenges by implementing a model of leadership 
that engages employees, rewards risk-taking and creativity, creates an environment founded on 
trust and effective communication, and ensures that employees are supported in ways that allow 
them to excel. This means forming cooperative partnerships with other local and national 
emergency response organizations, providing state-of-the-art equipment to ensure operational 
effectiveness and employee safety, and providing premiere training and professional development 
opportunities, thus enabling all employees to reach their full potential.

Department employees are committed to meeting these challenges by providing exceptional 
prevention, preparedness, and response services to the communities we serve, maintaining 
meaningful partnerships within these same communities, adhering to recognized physical and 
safety standards, and treating one another as the Department’s greatest and most valuable 
resource. By ensuring that people at all levels are valued, respected, and treated fairly, we will 
create the type of professional work environment that attracts and retains highly qualified 
candidates who will take the innovative risks necessary to significantly shape the organization’s 
future.

This vision drives us to be our best for one another, for our Department, and for the people of the 
City of Los Angeles.




